
 

 

Consent Agenda 

 

Department: Legal 

 

Presenter(s): Michael Frue, Senior Staff Attorney  Contact(s): Michael Frue 

 

Subject: DOT Road Addition - SR-2829 McGee Circle 

 

Brief Summary: Buncombe County received a letter from the DOT dated November 20, 

2023 indicating that the DOT received a petition from residents to extend SR-2829 an 

additional 0.04 miles of roadway to the State Highway system. SR-2829 also known as 

McGee Circle, currently consist of a road map length of 0.2 miles maintain by the North 

Carolina Department of Transportation (herein “DOT”). 

 
 
 
 
 
Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Approve the resolution adding SR2829 to 

the State Highway System. 

 

 
County Manager’s comments and Recommendation: Approve as presented. 

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners 

Request for Board Action 

Meeting Date: 12/5/2023 


